
Happy New Year!

Thomas Creek Wetlands Entrance 
Project Conversation

Thanks to your feedback, we were able to create a plan for upgrades 
to the Thomas Creek Wetlands area to address the needs of our 
community. The project will improve access at the entrance to the 

Wetlands and will create a more functional and pleasing experience 
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for residents and visitors.

We will be hosting an informal presentation and answering questions 
about the project. We invite you to stop by and enjoy $2 off one of 



Front Porch Grant Program

Spring is right around the corner, and it’s not too early to start 
thinking about your next project!

The Village of Fairport is “Front Porch Friendly!” The front 
porch provides a great place for entertaining and getting to 

know your neighbors. Our matching grant program can make it 
more affordable for homeowners to renovate or upgrade their 

porches. 

Applications are available here:
https://ecode360.com/FA6731/document/753005694.pdf

Thursday January 25th
Junction 361

Junction 361’s great coffee beverages on us!

https://www.junction361.com/


Since coming to FURA in March of 2023, Linda has proven to be 
a tremendous asset to the organization. Her most significant 

accomplishment includes the redevelopment and implementation 
of a new waiting list and intake process. She opened the Section 
8 waiting list shortly after arrival, managing the entire process, all 

while mastering FURA’s software system. 

We welcome her to FURA and look forward to all of her future 
accomplishments!

Meet Our Team!

Linda Kavanagh-Schwenger
HCV Administrative Specialist

Linda joins the Fairport Urban Renewal Agency Section 8 program 
with over 30 years of experience working in the Public Housing 

industry in Rochester. 

https://ecode360.com/FA6731/document/753005694.pdf



